

READING COMPREHENSION



Read the story below and then answer the comprehension questions on the next page.

Anna's First Job

Anna is a student. She is 14 years old and goes to school from Monday to Friday. Last summer, she got her first job. She worked part time at a small bakery near her home. She worked there for one month in July. Her job was not hard, but it was very interesting for her.

Anna worked four days a week, from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. She helped the baker make bread and cakes. She also cleaned the tables and talked to customers. She didn't have to wear a uniform, but she wore an apron and comfortable shoes. Sometimes she had to work on Saturdays when the bakery was busy.

Anna didn't earn a lot of money, but she was happy. She bought a new backpack for school and saved some money. She said, "I learned how to work with people, and I really enjoyed it!" Anna wants to work again next summer, maybe in a café or a bookshop.

1. How old is Anna?
 - a) 15
 - b) 14
 - c) 13
2. Where did Anna work?
 - a) In a café
 - b) In a bakery
 - c) In a bookshop
3. How long did Anna work at the bakery?
 - a) One week
 - b) One month
 - c) Two months
4. What time did Anna start work?
 - a) At 10 a.m.
 - b) At 1 p.m.
 - c) At 9 a.m.
5. What did Anna do at work?
 - a) She only cleaned
 - b) She made bread and cleaned tables
 - c) She worked at the bank
6. Did Anna wear a uniform?
 - a) Yes, a white shirt
 - b) No, only an apron
 - c) Yes, a chef's uniform
7. When did Anna sometimes work extra?
 - a) On Mondays
 - b) On Sundays
 - c) On Saturdays
8. What did Anna buy with her money?
 - a) New clothes
 - b) A phone
 - c) A backpack
9. How did Anna feel about her job?
 - a) Tired and bored
 - b) Happy and interested
 - c) Sad and angry
10. Where does Anna want to work next summer?
 - a) At home
 - b) In a café or a bookshop
 - c) In a supermarket